
Dear Prayer Partners and Financial Supporters,

Family News

I bless God for His faithfulness and goodness toward us. Our daughter, who got married last October, is now pregnant. 
All our other children are in university, including our two orphans. We look to God for the future.

Ministry News

The church is doing well. God is adding souls. We have received a blind man who is happy to be with us. Soon, we 
will have a baptism of 8 people. The main challenge is that we hold our services in a very precarious place. We have a 
program scheduled for Easter.  The theme is: “The Continuation of Easter According to God.”

Bible School (Institute)

I am currently finishing the last courses, (A Survey of Church History).
The students are doing well, and I believe they will become good servants.

Prayer Requests:

1.	 Family health and safety.
2.	 Pray for the safe delivery of our first daughter (Her name is Grace Rebecca)
3.	 I thank God for the support that He allows IPM to send us.
4.	 May God bless IPM.
5.	 Pray for the blind brother and another sister with a disability.
6.	 Pray for my travels between Aboisso and Abidjan for teaching at the Institute.
7.	 May God provide a vehicle for my transportation.
8.	 Pray for my Master’s and Doctorate studies in Ghana.
9.	 Most importantly, pray for the purchase of land for the church — it is a major issue at the moment.  We need 

$4,364 for this need. 

Thank you for partnering with us in Ivory Coast.  May God bless you.  

Jean luc Kouakou

International Partnership Ministries		  APRIL 2025

Serving the Lord in Cõte d’Ivoire



A LETTER FROM YOUR MISSIONARIES,

THE KOUAKOU FAMILY

International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
100 Spring Ave. Hanover PA 17331-2717
Electronic Services Requested

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Kouakou Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Kouakou prayer letter” on the subject line.


